
Pump House Drive Drainage Improvement Project

Portions of Wilbon Street, Rugby Road, Pump House Drive, and Bute Lane

The Pump House Drive Drainage Improvement Project included the installation of new storm drain inlets, piping, and 
new curb and gutter to address drainage issues along Rugby Road, Pump House Drive, and Bute Lane. 

This project also included the replacement of damaged curb and gutter and the installation of ADA ramps at sidewalk 
intersections. 

Construction was completed in October of 2022.

2019 (Hazen)

August 2019 through December 2019 (Hazen, H&B Survey, and Accumark)

Completed January 2020 through October 2020 (Hazen)

Completed July 2021 through October 2022 (Messer Contracting)
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